
 

       

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

               

 

OOPS Award 

Greg Vicari was the proud recipient of  

March’s oops award 

 

  

 

Check our website for latest 

information 

Campout at Ten Mile 

May 2
nd

 & 3
rd

 

Road clean up Saturday 

May 3rd
 

 

Club year end potluck 

May 4, 2014 

12:00pm followed by silent 

auction 
 

 

 

Calendar of 

Events 

 

 

 
      Snowmobile club Newsletter 

April 2014            

 

 

                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2014 Snowmobiler of the 

Year 

Snowmobile of the year to be 

announced at May meeting 

 

Elections for the following board 

positions: 

Treasurer, Vice President and 

board positions 2 and 4 

President: Rick Bice  Immediate Past President: Gary Pankey 

Vice President: Dale Jellison  Board member 1: Jim Kroeker 

Secretary: Penny Vicari  Board member 2: Roxanne Baton 

Treasurer: Becky Jellison  Board member 3: Judy Bice 

    Baord member 4-Alt : Norm Jansen 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

OSSA Convention 

The next volunteer meeting is April 30th at Gordy’s 
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La Pine Lodgepole Dodgers 

Snowmobilers 

PO Box 70 

La Pine, OR 97739 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The board will be putting together some club rides for 

next year. If you have any ideas of where you would like 

to go, contact a board member 

 

     

Clothing 

Karen will have items for sale this 

summer at Paulina Lake Lodge 

Kapka Snow Park – Message from Peggy 

I am so happy to report the news release prepared by our attorney stating that we have won the decision in the 

Kapka  lawsuit against Winter Wildlands, et  al. 

On behalf of OSSA, thank  you all for your support and your generous contributions.  We felt it was necessary to take a 

stand against Winter Wildlands and we are pleased with Judge  Coffin’s  decision in our favor for this much 

needed  sno-park. 

 


